
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forty four Littleton Fine Arts Guild artists have unique items for sale at the Holiday 

Boutique. This year there are eleven holidays in December, probably the 

most known in this country are Christmas on the 25th, Hanukkah - evening 

of Wednesday, Dec. 25 through Thursday, Jan. 2 and Kwanzaa - Thursday, 

Dec. 26 through Thursday, Jan. 2. Gifts are commonly given in these 

celebrations. With the Holiday Boutique’s handcrafted items for sale, you 

are bound to find something for everyone . . . even yourself! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictures show some of the many Holiday items we have for sale. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Holiday Boutique @ the Depot Art Gallery 

Holiday Items for Everyone!  

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

Other Venues 
 

Please support these businesses and 

drop in to see LFAG artist’s work. 

• Colorado Home Realty, 2509 Main 

St. Littleton 

• Vita Senior Living, 2100 W Littleton 

Blvd, Littleton 

• Arapahoe Community College, 

corner of Alamo/Prince, Littleton 

• Smokin Fins Restaurants, Littleton 

and Arvada 

• Nixon’s Coffee House, 871 

Englewood Parkway, Englewood 

• Arapaho County Justice Center, 

7255 S. Potomac, Englewood 

 

Artist of the Month 

Each month an artist member is 

featured on a wall at the Depot Art 

Gallery. November’s Artist of the 

Month is Pam Schmidt. Stop by the 

Depot or view online during 

November to view art.  

 

 

From the President’s Pen 

November 2024 

To Our Patrons: 

Thank you for supporting our creative 

endeavors. Without people who 

appreciate art, we would have to 

close our doors. The Depot Gallery will 

be hosting several new exhibitions this 

year. We have designed these in mind 

to bring original, affordable art to you. 

Visit us often and enjoy the beauty of 

creativity! 

To Our Members: 

As we experience autumn and the 

coming of winter, we see the trees 

shed their beautiful leaves and 

prepare for dormancy. That’s when 

the oaks drop their acorns, tiny 

reminders of real potential. They need 

fertile ground and time before roots 

appear and growth occurs. As artists, 

we live a creative life, a life that 

https://depotartgallery.org/artist-of-the-month/


  

 

 

 

requires inspiration as well as activity. 

The acorn is a good reminder of the 

need for replenishment of mind as 

well as quiet time for creative 

evolution. 

The spirit requires nourishment, as all 

living things do. Going for walks, 

turning off the tv and phone, 

exercising, learning a new skill, and 

going to art exhibits are some ways 

that we can replenish our spirits. 

Fall is a time of letting go of the past 

and preparing for the future. Make 

time for yourself, for creating a 

storehouse of ideas ready for new 

artworks not yet born. 

Jackie Shuler 

 

 

 

 

 

 


